
 

 

 

Town of Stonington has a job opening in the Public Works Department. Must have Class B Commercial 

Driver’s License (CDL) and be able to do heavy lifting. Job entails operation of heavy trucks and 

equipment, snowplowing and maintaining public ways, sidewalks, buildings and grounds work, street 

sweeping, repairs and equipment maintenance and adherence to good safety practices and able to 

pass drug tests.  Position is full time with benefits. Application is available on the town website @ 

www.stoningtonmaine.org. Please send resume or job applications to: Town of Stonington, PO Box 9, 

Stonington, Maine 04681 or email to townmanager@stoningtonmaine.org.  Stonington is an EOE. 

Position will remain open until filled. 
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